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Transition Arrangements – Notice of Inquiry
Public Hearing

The Redistribution Tribunal is to hold an inquiry, the subject of which is to be—

“Matters relating to transition arrangements to implement the redistribution of the State in 
respect of the Legislative Council.”

The inquiry will be held in Hobart at 9.30am on Thursday 8 June 2017 on the 3rd floor, 
Taswater Building, 169 Main Rd, Moonah

And in Launceston at 9.30am on Friday 9 June at Tram Room 28, The Tramsheds Function 
Centre, 4 Invermay Road, Launceston. 

Any person or organisation is invited to appear at the hearing, and/or lodge a written submission 
relating to the transition arrangements.

Those who wish to be heard at the inquiry are asked to register their details online at the 
redistribution website, or to contact the Executive Assistant, as soon as possible.

Written submissions may be lodged online at the redistribution website, or sent to the Tribunal 
by post or email (at the addresses shown below). Written submissions must be received no later 
than 5 pm on Tuesday 6 June 2017.

Explanatory Notes 

The Redistribution Tribunal is required to determine the allocation of members to the newly 
determined Legislative Council divisions, the periodical cycle of elections, and other matters,  
if any, associated with the implementation of the redistribution. 

Visit the redistribution website for more information on the redistribution determination:

• Details of the area and current and projected enrolment of the divisions

• Detailed information on the composition of the divisions

• Detailed maps of boundaries in urban areas.

Mike Blake – Chairperson of the Redistribution Tribunal 
20 May 2017
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